
 

 
 

June 3, 2022  

 
 

FROM THE DESK OF CURTIS JOHNSON 
MALAYSIAN-AMERICAN COMMISSION ON EDUCATIONAL EXCHANGE (MACEE) 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
 
 
 
Dear Fulbright Malaysia Alumni, 
 
 
My name is Curtis Johnson and I’m the new Executive Director of the Malaysian-American 
Commission on Educational Exchange (MACEE).  
 
As you no doubt know, MACEE itself has existed for 59 years as the bridge of educational 
diplomacy between Malaysia and the United States and looks forward to continued 
partnership for the foreseeable future.   
 
Through the assistance of the Fulbright Association, I wanted to extend an invitation to the 
first 10 alumni to respond a Fulbright luncheon honoring the visit of the Malaysian Minister 
of Higher Education, Datuk Seri Dr. Noraini Ahmad on Thursday, June 9th at 1 PM EST. 
 
If you are interested in attending, please email moheusvisit2022@macee.org.my at your 
convenience and the details will be provided upon response. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance and look forward to meeting you in New York! 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
 
Curtis Johnson 
Malaysian-American Commission on Educational Exchange (MACEE) 
Executive Director 
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